
 

 

     

       

              

  
 

 
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    
 

               
         

 
              

   
 

               
            

  

 
                

  
             
              

       
             
         

 

    

 
 

Pressure Regulation Valve (PRV) 
We are installing new PRVs on the watermains to deliver improved security of supply 

to over 700,000 customers across the Greater Glasgow area. 

These PRVs need to be installed on the existing watermains which run adjacent 

to Commissioners Road. 

A temporary trackway will be installed from Roselea Drive to the site compound and 

various work sites to accommodate construction traffic and protect the natural 
environment. 

 Works at this location are still in the design stage but are anticipated to commence 

spring 2023. 
 Works are expected to take around six months, with reinstatement to follow. 
 Pedestrian and cycle access from Roselea Drive will be closed during working 

hours, with alternative access via Tannoch Drive. 
 Access for homeowners who properties back onto the site will be maintained. 
 Please always follow any health and safety signage. 
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